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13ú Deireadh Fómhair 2022– 13th October 2022 

Dátaí don Dialann/ Dates for your diary 
27/10/2023- Dioscó Oíche Shamhna 
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30 & 31/10/2023- Scoil druidte/ school closed 

 

 

29/11/2023- Leath-lae scoile fá choinne 

cruinnithe tuismitheora/ ½ day for 

Parent Teacher meetings 
 

Seirbhís an tSolais/ Service of light (Rang 7): TBC 

 

Service of Enrolment (Rang 3 & 4): Wednesday, 24th January, 2024 @10:00am, in school 

 

An Chéad Fhaoistin/ First Confessions (Rang 3): Wednesday, 6th 

March 2024 @ 12:00pm, Massforth 

 

An Chéad Chomaoineach/ First Holy Communion (Rang 4): Saturday, 11th 

May, 2024 @11:00am, Massforth 

 

 

Cóineartú/ Confirmation (Rang 7):Tuesday, 16th April 2024 @ 1:00pm, Our 

Lady of the Assumption Church, Newcastle 

 

 



  

Gaelscoil na mBeann / Naíscoil na mBeann  
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Seesaw is our main channel of communication between staff and teachers and is easy 

to use.  By now, you all should have received a QR code to get activated.  Please 

check over the weekend that you have downloaded the app and are signed in to ensure 

you receive all relevant communications about your child. If you encounter any 

problems, contact the school office for advice. 

 

Cash for Clobber 
Don’t forget to make use of our Cash For Clobber clothing 

bank located just inside the school gates. This can be used 

for your pre-used clothes, curtains, shoes, towels and 

bedding and is a great way to help the school to raise some 

funds while also helping the environment through reusing/ 

recycling your items.  

 

 
  
 
 
 

Maidin Chaifé Chairde na mBeann 
Cairde na mBeann hosted a successful Maidin Chaifé/ Coffee morning this morning in 
the Gaelscoil dinner hall with a great turn out! Children from Rang 3 and Rang 4 sang 
and played the tin whistle for the guests and family members enjoyed a cup of tea or 
coffee, some cake and a chat. It was great to see our school community getting 
together like this! 
 
 

 

 

Bíodh deireadh seachtaine maith agaibh! 


